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Premier Coal launches new Community Support Program
Premier Coal has launched a new Community Support Program offering financial and in-kind
assistance for locally-based projects.

One-off grants of up to $5,000 and the provision of materials and labour are available to support
initiatives that enhance the economic, social, and environmental well-being of the local community.

“Through our Community Support Program, we have the opportunity to provide much needed
funding to initiatives with the potential to make a genuine and positive difference to Collie and the
surrounding region,” said Glenn Burlinson, Premier Coal General Manager.

“With the introduction of our new online application process, we are making it easier for
community groups to plan and apply for potential funding.”

Community Support Program funds will be allocated twice a year, with applications for the first
round of funding now open and set to close on 28 February 2017.

“Premier Coal has always played a key role in financially supporting the improvement of local
services and projects within the local region,” said Mr Burlinson.

“We look forward to announcing the first round of recipients early next year.”

Detailed guidelines and an application form can be found at Premier Coal’s new-look website
www.premiercoal.com.au.
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